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July1, 2023 

 

Greetings Troop 3! 
 

Summer is in full swing, complete with thunderstorms and heavy rain. Even with the crazy 

weather lately, we managed to dodge the raindrops this past weekend at Cheesequake 

State Park. I'd never heard of it before, but the camp site was great, and it was only a 40-

ish minute drive to Sandy Hook. I did want to mention that we barely had enough griddles 

and cook kits on this last trip. There's apparently lots of unreturned troop gear out there. It 

would be great to get it back when we clean-out and reorganize the Troop Room next 

Saturday. 

 

It's hard to believe that the 4th of July is just days away and that Summer Camp is just two 

weeks away. We'll be bringing Trading Post items to the next two troop meetings, if you 

need extra Scout socks, belt, shorts, etc. Down below, you'll find links to lots of important 

information regarding Camp, like a packing list and a program schedule. If you have any 

questions, please let me know! 
 

Enjoy the long holiday weekend, and come out to Carpenter Park on Monday for a Corn 

Hole tournament and some beach volleyball! 



 

Yours in Scouting, 

Mr. Keith Grimes 
 

ACTIVITY CALENDAR 
 

Meetings 

7/3 Troop Meeting 

7-8:30 PM 

Carpenter Park 

 

7/10 Troop 

Meeting 

7-8:30 PM 

Cedar Hill Park 

 

7/13 Staff Meeting 

7:30-9 PM 

Hatboro Baptist 

 

7/17 No Troop 

Meeting 

 

7/24 Troop 

Meeting 

7-8:30 PM 

College 

Settlement 

 

7/31 Troop 

Meeting 

7-8:30 PM 

Hatboro Little 

League Complex 
 

Good Turns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Trips 

7/16-7/22 

Summer Camp at 

Heritage Scout 

Reserve 
 

District/ 

Council Events 

 

  
 

Other 

 

7/8 Troop Room 

Clean-out 

8 AM - ?? 

 

 

 

 

  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Troop Meeting 
 

Monday, July 3rd from 7-8:30 PM we will be meeting at Carpenter Park for Corn Hole, 

Volleyball, and Frisbee. 
 

Troop Room Clean-out 
 

Saturday July 8th at 8 am we need representatives from each patrol to come clean out 

and reorganize the troop room. Please return any troop gear that you have at home. 
 



Troop Meeting 
 

Monday, July 10th from 7-8:30 PM we will be meeting at Cedar Hill Park for Capture the 

Flag. 
 

Troop Staff and Committee Meeting 
 

Thursday, July 13th from 7:30-9 PM the Troop Staff and Committee will be meeting in 

Fellowship Hall to discuss June and July, and to plan August. SPL Aidan Robin will be 

presenting the new 2023-2024 Annual Plan for approval. 
 

Summer Camp at Heritage Scout Reservation 
 

Summer Camp is only 2 weeks away! 

 

Please be at the church by 7 AM on Sunday, 

July 16 in full Class A Uniform with neckerchief 

and ball cap. Remember to pack a bag lunch for 

the ride. 
 

We will return to the church Saturday, July 22 

around 1 PM. 
 

Here are some important details: 
 

Parents Info Packet 
 

Merit Badge Prerequisites 

 

Program Schedule for the Week 

 

 

 

No Troop Meeting 
 

Monday, July 17th there will be no troop meeting. We'll be at Summer Camp. 
 

Troop Meeting 
 

Monday, July 24th from 7-8:30 PM the troop meeting will be held at the Day Camp side 

of College Settlement for a watersports field day. 
 

Troop Meeting 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvbAML-IOs3078FU51Vwc-qnopnjuj2eGjiXkv4Xq0FSKuJtXxEktnY9oZV27xH9KSFCBY4319JiMHmL-pii08KLxgiG6b11Z6ahihESVVQ5FwlEIgoRlwlOYs8YC7GkG4SGkArwxqIboQUpMWnIjTVJiynbHZBJLB9WFLnWeK99H1ux4pPcnGMs=&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvbAML-IOs3073n-pQZbZTv231uLOEE3ifQVkJRkpsEsNrrKceVAYh5mYq7kDSfF_nXlk80_8nGIDta9gD4K3I9bpbnWO5kQwG1AFBrHj4bDP0W5K9R3Bc6iB8UMFTM1R7WhnzuM0VP8HKUqsv3Wub7TtRB4VXebNCoJRlsUn-sklGBJc3Lomo8s=&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvbAML-IOs307cLMTqPNvxf9oFIMfy8_CUV7aCdYlgKTzMaoJWIxnWlwb0d9K231GfcreY-_SrqpBH6eWSbLGdvWSu4UgkcBPUUrJw0xXUTT5RzHe46H-Y4WgGdyBbnP7H2w7MyA-9XU90PZDDW-FaQbePEmG_y8E_0gwJV1OTCpyuSNLdJ66eSE=&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==


Monday, July 31st from 7-8:30 PM the troop meeting will be held at the Hatboro Little 

League Complex for Kickball under the lights. 
 

Weekend Trip to Buck Motorsports 
 

For our August Trip we'll be heading to 

out to Susquehannock State Park and 

Buck Motorsports for a School Bus 

Demolition Derby! 
 

Meet for departure Friday, August 11 at 

6 pm and return on Sunday, August 13 

around 1 pm. 
 

More details to follow, but if you are 

interested, please contact with Mr. Marks 

at 732-684-6688 or dmmarks1@gmail.com   

 

 

 

NEWS AND NOTES 
 

75th Anniversary Celebration - Save the Date! 
 



 

 

Troop 3's 75th Anniversary Celebration is less than a year away! The Planning Committee 

has been hard at work making plans, developing the program, and setting the menu, 

among many other things. There are still many details to be worked, but here are the 

basics: 

 

This will be a weekend event May 17-19, 2024 held on the Day Camp side of 

College Settlement. The troop will be camping on site, and alumni are welcome 

to join us. Saturday, May 18, 2024 we'll have a brunch, afternoon activities, 

dinner, and a campfire. 
 

In order to make this event a success, we would like to have as many alumni and family 

there as possible. To do this, we need to get the word out. Please complete this contact 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvdMJV7QPTHHTWe1cRgUfcBucuFPMN8AQmbGdpR25V-d5_ZRgSD3xyoJLvV9qQjlKGf-Q8_xQKGCBd_oV9Vf9AXAZ0ntAmwwokrQ9gXgEsVXD46UBDa6jl0kzu5_ZAHiSOHizheKs0tPB3hcQAL_ltcvcEIF9oGOhj1uyPi4xOxazRPOG6SLsx1A=&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==


form, and forward it to Scouting friends that you know. The info collected will be used by 

the Planning Committee to send future correspondence. 
 

Also, I urge you to follow the event's Facebook 

Page: www.facebook.com/HatboroTroop3Year75 

Complete Contact Info Form 

 

 

75th Anniversary Logo Contest 
 

 

 

The logo that we've been using for the 75th Anniversary is a temporary one. We are 

holding a contest for design of a new logo for the 75th Anniversary events. The winning 

entry will be used on all merchandise for the Anniversary. The person who submits the 

winning entry will win free merchandise and a $50 gift card. The winner will be announced 

at the Fall Parents' Night in October. 
 

Here are a few basic rules and requirements: 

• The logo must include "Hatboro Troop 3" as well as "75 Years", "75th 
Anniversary", "Diamond Jubilee" or "1949-2024". 

• The contest of open to all Scouts, Scouters, Parents, Siblings, and Alumni. 
• Submittal deadline extended to August 1st. 
• Click the button below to submit your design 

 

Submit Your Logo Design 

 

 

Latest 2022-2023 Annual Plan 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvdMJV7QPTHHTWvCyrUhSYIfusOfSZhNky0iZ9fQcmJ-uW3v6RYQsTiF7LhWL4QloWorXsu28iFw2GrpMzkFHAHL4n0wAIT4qQh_4Z2F4NY07eAaqmGkKRuc=&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvYtAccJfban5sPiraEXhkeLrNJoakpxjx5SzXXbJUKrTeay9Iizqvm_1lZOmUs5WKjctMbLK17GYORRKUBj87YSmOgzt_JTb8GHDOkAbQrhh&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvdMJV7QPTHHTyYyPbfLqD5Kd0iVRdqx_CG-lHFDx3fNVyT4G0s4WtqCTDZ7wUOOqbT0-a_Z4_1lTuT_c4Kffn5yQLgoqdMU_5W5sNwM5BKZ5&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==


See below for latest revision of the 2022-2023 Annual Plan. Note that the August Trip has 

changed, and we will be heading to Buck Motorsports, August 10-12, for a School Bus 

Demolition Derby! 
 

Unfortunately, the Summer Venture Trip has been cancelled. 

 

Click here for the latest revision of the 2022-2023 Annual Plan 

 

 

GREAT THINGS OUR SCOUTS AND SCOUTERS ARE DOING 
 

Aidan Robin Takes the Reigns 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvbAML-IOs3078FiuTNbdP_9W2MVdJ8ERtmGfj171orpIueOa9qblRkB8MR4HNccL7MLjMrdIgjit4qeqKSPBUQFoxUsiFruAKkWUBO6-jHp0dKORoA-PzLve1c2K5yLbuk8zACD7LxQB-G083wO6fYpsIKwjCcrEAKRIhoKa-lD53VlGQPzx4V8=&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QKKOBKyKYehSxPzwBinXjjv7LpG4Yo1W8e59KMl751vvbE8O-kmpvdMJV7QPTHHT0gQFLnBRra1pQNuLQIQAT76NeDKOx-CKaloJ31F5wQz-EOfCwayfJr_GRyuF87LLIRlbNHqjEhheMI9isPDg2av6dUpjfOKZHreT36uBWD_iBJeC-gfJ0dgOXpJwixZodCpVMLIdyl3fHk6Vy3KWTa8G-OFzaXiHISpbxVCVQ1I=&c=U7D_G9SvuaMXb7E5csrNb5qRDIjAEcvscA31F_Q7jQwF3BRyApJj-Q==&ch=IfLfdJI7EN-q05Xk0qFlxp0OSFSROdr5M8myHKsAvB88-1axpSUucw==


 

 

On Monday June 5th, we reorganized the troop, and held our Change of Command 

Ceremony. Josh Summer passed the flag to Aidan Robin. We're looking forward to another 

great year! 
 

Great job, Josh! and Congratulations, Aidan! 

 

Charlie Batman Completes Eagle Project 
 



 

 

On Saturday, June 17th, Charlie Batman and his team of volunteers assembled and 

installed four Lending Libraries throughout College Settlement Camp. Over, the last few 

weeks Charlie also collected donated books to stock the Libraries. 
 

Well done, Charlie! 

 

Weekend Trip to Sandy Hook 
 

 

 



 

 



 

 

On June 23-25, we headed up to North Jersey for our June Trip. The weather forecast 

looked terrible, but we forged ahead. Good thing, too, because the weather turned out to 

be quite nice after all. The driving rain on Friday evening, stopped just in time for us to 

meet and load the trailer. There was no rain on arrival, and we were able to set up camp 

without any issue. We had a little rain overnight Friday night, and a light rain during 

breakfast. It all cleared up so we had a nice bike ride and even some sun at the beach! All 

things considered, we were very fortunate and had a great time. 
 

Thank you for making all of the arrangements, Mr. Summer! 
 

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
 



 

 

 

 

The following Scouts are celebrating birthdays this 

month! 

 

Kavish Singh 7/3 

Brady Brzowski 7/8 

Justin Ryan 7/16 
 

 

 

 

Hatboro Troop 3 | 32 N. York Rd, Hatboro, PA 19040 
 

    
  

 


